
War Monument Restoration Committee  
Minutes for February 6, 2018 

7:00 PM  
Hildreth House 

 
Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM 
Present; Jon Shoenberg, John Lee, Pat Jennings, Steve Cronin (remote, by phone), and 
Mary Zoll from Regonini-Zoll Memorials. 
 
Minutes from January 18,2018 meeting were read and approved as printed. 
 
The committee discussed the next steps to get started with Zoll. They want to remove 
the collar to get internal dimensions. This was approved by the committee. 
 
The committee discussed the payment schedule. Zoll will submit an invoice once the 
granite has been ordered. 
 
Zoll will dismantle the base and the committee will have DPW dispose of it. Zoll will 
refinish the base at the time of final installation. 
 
Jon reported the first grant check from 100 Cities for $1,000 has been received by the 
town. The second check is from Pritzker, and it is on the way. 
 
Steve recommended sending thank-you notes out to anyone that has donated to the 
project. Pat will collect a list of the donors. John suggested setting up a table outside of 
town meeting to raise awareness of the project and possibly collect more funds. 
 
It was suggested that the dedication ceremony be based on the historic program from 
the WWII monument dedication. It would include a band, a minster, and a keynote 
speaker. Suggested speakers could be state senator, or state rep., or U.S. congress rep 
or senator. Stu volunteered to make arrangements for a speaker. 
 


